
 

 

PRESS RELEASE      Contact:  Jeannie Liss 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       (805) 526-6453 
 

 
RANCHO SIMI RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT  

HOSTS HERITAGE HALLOWEEN AT STRATHEARN PARK 
 
  

The Rancho Simi Recreation and Park District is excited to announce the 
return of Heritage Halloween!  This free family fun event will be held on Saturday, 
October 22, 2022, from 4:00pm–9:30pm at Strathearn Park located at 137 
Strathearn Place in Simi Valley.  Please note that this year’s activity schedule has 
been updated to provide more daylight and easier visibility.  

 

The fun begins with carnival games at 4:00pm where kids can test their luck 
to win spooktacular prizes. There will also be old-fashioned table and grass games 
for the kids to play.  

 

The festivities continue at 5:30pm as kids trick-or-treat at the historic 
structures around the park. After everyone’s bags are full of goodies, children can 
show off their costumes during the costume parade at 6:45pm and enjoy the movie 
Encanto starting at 7 o’clock. Please remember to update your calendar with the 
revised times! 

 
Supplies are limited, so please arrive early for the trick-or-treat portion of 

the evening. Everyone is encouraged to pack a picnic dinner and bring chairs for 
the movie. Light refreshments will be served. Admission is free! 
 

For more information, please call 805-526-6453 or email 
strathearnpark@gmail.com. 
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